Voting Opportunities

Voting this year in Kentville will be by Internet and telephone voting, and also by traditional paper ballots on election day. 
All Advance voting will be electronic, beginning at 8:00 a.m. on October 8 and continuing until the close of polls on Election Day, October 17, at 7:00 p.m.
Individual letters will be sent to electors prior to October 8. The letters will include detailed voting information and a PIN number for the elector to use to vote.
A call centre at Kentville Recreation Centre will be staffed beginning on Thursday, October 8, to assist electors who have questions. Electors will also be permitted to use a computer to vote at the Recreation Centre.
Click here to see a list of frequently asked questions about electronic voting.
Online demos of internet voting may be viewed at http://www.intelivote.com/demos.
Traditional paper voting will be provided on Election Day at the Kentville Volunteer Fire Department, 8:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.
